
 

 

Dear Member, 
 
THE PARAPLEGIC AND QUADRIPLEGIC ASSOCIATION OF NSW TRADING AS 
FORWARD ABILITY SUPPORT 
DIRECTOR NOMINATION 
 
It is that time of the year again when members are provided the opportunity to nominate a 
fellow member to stand for election as part of the process for the 2022 AGM to be held on  
Wednesday 18 January 2023. 
 
Please find attached the following documents to assist you in deciding whether to nominate 
a fellow member and the relevant form to complete: 
 

• Become a Board Member Fact Sheet 
• Nomination Form 

 
In seeking nominations, we uphold the core principles in Forward Ability Support’s 
Constitution; in particular item 6(e): 'People should not be disadvantaged by their gender, 
ethnic origin, age, geographic location, religion, culture, sexual preference, or in particular by 
their disability'. The Constitution may be accessed on our website:  

https://fas.org.au/who-we-are/about-forward/constitution-policies/ 

We look forward to receiving your nomination and having you take part in Forward’s future. 
Enquiries should be made to the Returning Officer whose contact details are below. 

 
Mr Phil Lewis 
Elections Australia P/L  
PO Box 329  
ROSEVILLE NSW 2069 
Email: mail@myvote.com.au 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Melissa Decker 
Chief Financial Officer and Company Secretary 

 


